



Dear Mr Gleave,

TN13 1HG

## Sevenoaks Local Plan

I am writing on behalf of Sevenoaks Town Council to express its dissatisfaction with the Planning Inspector's recommendation to withdraw the Local Plan from consideration, outlined in correspondence on 31st October 2019.

As a Town Council which is directly impacted by the policies outlined in this document, we wish to extend, in no uncertain terms, our complete support for Sevenoaks District Council throughout this process.

The ongoing development of Sevenoaks Town Council's Neighbourhood Plan has meant we have been in close contact with the District Council throughout the formation of the Local Plan. The Town Council is confident that it is a document that reflects the wishes of the Sevenoaks Town community as a whole, demonstrated by the very high level of public support for local proposals at consultation

We would appreciate notification of future progress on the Local Plan and would be prepared to further assist Sevenoaks District Council, however it sees fit, regarding this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Linda Larter

Chief Executive / Town Clerk





